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2017 Tokyo International Foto Awards Winners' Announcement -
Congratulations!

Dear chayan khoi,

It is my great pleasure to inform you that your work has been awarded a winning
placement in the 2017 Tokyo International Foto Awards - Congratulations!

In another tremendous year for TIFA, we received thousands of highly qualified entries
from all around the world and our esteemed international Jury Panel reviewed each
submission, based on the following criteria: originality, creativity, excellence of execution,
and overall impact.

You will find at the “"Winner Services” link on your Member page, a printable Winner
Certificate, Winner Seal/Logo to put on your site, and Official Press Release sample, that
you may use for promotional purposes. All TIFA 2017 winners are posted on the website
on the winners' page.

The TIFA “Photographer of the Year”, "Discovery of the Year”, as well as the 1st and 2nd
place of each category winners' work will be included in the exhibition in Tokyo on May
12-16, 2018 at the CA Gallery in Tokyo. The opening event will be on Sunday on May 13,
2018 at 3-7PM.

This year, the grand-prize winners and all 1st and 2nd place
category winners will be exhibited from May 12th — 16th,
2018 at the ICA Gallery in Tokyo, and other winners and
Honorable Mention works will be shown by projector.

The opening of the event will take place on Sunday 13th of
May, from 3:00 pm onward, including a “Meet & Greet” with
TIFA team.
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